
   

Barham Church of  

England Primary School  
Supporting everyone to be kind, confident and curious 

Attendance Ted 
Congratulations to Owls 

 class who had the highest at-

tendance last week. 

           This week’s News                  

It was fantastic to see 
so many of you attending 
our Harvest Festival in 
school on Monday. Our 
youngest pupils leading 
the service,  confidently 
retold The Little Red 
Hen and sang a Harvest 
Hymn beautifully. Thank 

you for all the donations which have now been taken to 
the local food bank. 
After the successful 
Harvest Festival Owls 
class gave their autum-
nal prayer wreath to 
Rev Clary who was de-
lighted to deliver it to 
St John's church.  She 
said it will be displayed 
at the prayer tree in 
church.      

Eco Warriors had their 
first meeting today and 
are already planning plen-
ty of eco-initiatives.  We 
look forward to them 
turning our school even 
'greener'.  Watch this 
space!  

                           

This Week’s Awards     
Writer of the Week 
Tilly (Eagles) 
Reader of the Week 
Kitty (Owls) 
Scientist of the Week 
Isabelle (Puffins) 
Mathematician of the Week 
Will B (Puffins) 
Creative Artist of the Week 
Cameron (Hawks)  
Citizen of the Week 
Seb (Jays) for providing a 
nursery with some new toys 
 

Friday 

October 4th 2024 

Birthdays 
 
 
 
 
Happy Birthday To …                              

 
Arthur T (Hawks)  
Oliver W (Hawks)                                                         

Archie (Owls) 
 

 Dates for your Diary 

Monday 14th October NCMP Health Screening for 

YR and Y6                                                             

Wednesday 16th October Y6 residential at Bowles                                                                      

Friday 18th October Parent Celebration Assembly 

9:10 am                                                                  

Wednesday 23rd October Parent Drop-in session 

3:15 pm                                                                    

Half term begins on Monday October 28th for one 

week. Children return to school on Monday       

November 4th.                                                                 

Monday 4th November Term 2 begins                

Tuesday 5th November Open morning for new 

parents (Wrens September 2025) 10:00 am 

Wednesday 6th November Open evening for new 

parents (Wrens September 2025) 5:00 pm               

Monday 11th November Anti-bullying week, KS2 

Remembrance Service in school 11:00 am                                               

Tuesday 12th November PTA pre-loved clothes 

collection, Parent consultations                        

Thursday 14th November Parent consultations 


